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Trail News:    
Trails are not open yet. Need more snow 
 

Groomers: 
General maintenance is being done on the groomers and drags. Getting ready for the season. Argo is all 
set for the season 
  
Coming Events/Meetings/Fundraisers: 
Hodag Sno trails Cash Raffle fundraiser is ready for the season. You can find them at our local sponsors 
as well as some club members. If you would like to help sell tickets, please contact Scott Hetland. All 
proceeds will be used for trail maintenance. 
 

 
 



Hodag Sno Trails will be hosting a safety class on December 13 and 14th. The class will be a 2, 4-hour 
session and will cost $10.00. Class will be held at the Oneida County Sheriffs office. You can sign up on 
the DNR Go Wild Website. (Snowmobile /Oneida County).  
 
Christmas Party to be held at Twin Pines; December 20th 6:00 PM. Please bring a dish to pass 
If you would like to be part of the gift raffle, please bring a gift for exchange. Members will receive 2 
drink tickets for the event. We will also be taking non-perishable items for the food pantry if you would 
like to donate. 
 

Map Ads.: 
Hoping to have maps by the Christmas Party 
 

Memberships: 
Don’t forget to renew your membership if you have not already. You can join on our website using the 
link, or mailing a check to:  Hodag Sno Trails, PO Box 62, Rhinelander WI 54501.  
Don’t wait till the last minute!! After this month email listings will be updated to reflect current 
memberships. 
 

Snow News/Misc.: 
Next meeting will be Tuesday December 20th at 6:00. Meeting will be at Twin Pines. Hope to see you there!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please feel free to share anything you would like to see in the newsletter.  
Pictures, experiences on the trails, family rides, etc. We would love to hear from you! 

 
 

 
A HUGE thank you to all our map ad sponsors, landowners and members! 

 
“It’s amazing the number of great people in your life that you wouldn’t have ever met if it wasn’t for 

snowmobiling”  
 unknown author 

 
Think Snow!! 


